

■ Childhood/Early Childhood Education Department

To:

Lin Lin

From:

Cynthia J. Benton, Chair

Childhood/Early Childhood Education

Date:

July 16, 2007

Re:

DSI Recommendation

I have reviewed your application for a Discretionary Salary Increase (DSI), which summarizes your professional efforts during the 2006-2007 academic year.

I am please to report the following scoring and recommendation, according to the DSI rubric circulated to CECE Department faculty in a memo on May 30, 2007:

Lin 0 2 2 3	NA	3	1	NA	1	3	1	2	3	21/33=64%	Highly Rec.	
-------------	----	---	---	----	---	---	---	---	---	-----------	-------------	--

While it is difficult to summarize a faculty member's performance in this numerical way, I am pleased that the rubric scoring clearly reflects the strong performance and dedication to excellence you consistently demonstrate.

Thank you for your application, and for the excellent efforts it represents during the past year.

Please note, that if you wish to appeal this decision, you should do so in writing to the Dean, as per the *College Handbook* guidelines on Discretionary Salary Increases.